From: Ian Winning (NHS South West London CCG) < @swlondon.nhs.uk> Sent: 14 September 2020 12:09 To: Paul McGarry < @merton.gov.uk>; Katharine Fox < @merton.gov.uk>; James McGinlay < @merton.gov.uk> Cc: Andrew Grimes < @btinternet.com>; Lucy Lewis (NHS South West London CCG) < @swlondon.nhs.uk> Subject: RE: Sibthorpe Rd Car park
Thanks Paul
lan
From: Paul McGarry [mailto: @merton.gov.uk] Sent: 14 September 2020 11:45 To: Ian Winning (NHS South West London CCG) < @swlondon.nhs.uk>; Katharine Fox < @merton.gov.uk>; James McGinlay < @merton.gov.uk> Cc: @btinternet.com; Lucy Lewis (NHS South West London CCG) < @swlondon.nhs.uk> Subject: Re: Sibthorpe Rd Car park
Hi lan,
This is the doc i showed on our teams meeting; to illustrate what size of building was previously proposed for the site.
Our property team sits under James, however Katharine and I are leading on the council side for this piece of work, so please pass any property questions to me.
Thanks Paul
From: Ian Winning (NHS South West London CCG) < @swlondon.nhs.uk> Sent: 14 September 2020 10:16 To: Katharine Fox < @merton.gov.uk>; Paul McGarry < @merton.gov.uk>; James McGinlay < @merton.gov.uk> Cc: @btinternet.com < @btinternet.com>; Lucy Lewis (NHS South West London CCG) < @swlondon.nhs.uk> Subject: FW: Sibthorpe Rd Car park Attachments: Appendix C
Hi All,

We have come across a publication from Reef Estates about Sibthorpe Road. Can you tell me who the best person in your property team would be about this and I will ask Andy Grimes to contact

Regards

them.

lan

Ian Winning
NHS South West London CCG
Third Floor
120 The Broadway
Wimbledon
SW19 1RH

Tel: _______@swlondon.nhs.uk

Please help to reduce waste and do not print this message unless you really need to. This message, including any attached files, is intended just for the use of the individual or organisation to whom it is addressed. Any opinions expressed are those of the sender, not Merton Council. Email is not secure, and the council accepts no responsibility for any inaccuracy, corruption or virus which has occurred during transmission.

This email may be subject to monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation and may be disclosed in response to a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

The message may contain information that is confidential or sensitive; you should handle it accordingly.

If you have received this email message in error, you must not copy, disclose or make any further use of the information contained within it. Please notify the system manager (postmaster@merton.gov.uk) or the Head of Information Governance (data.protection@merton.gov.uk), and delete the message.

postmaster@merton.gov.uk
http://www.merton.gov.uk
